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Dear Parents, 
 

Book Fair Thursday 14th November until Tuesday 19th November from 3pm 
 

The Book Fair returns to Queensway next week! We hope that you will come have a look to see what is 
available. There will be a wide range of books for all ages and all interests. Please have a look at the leaflet 
that your child has brought home to get a preview of the books on sale.  
 
As a school we get commission on books sold at the fair so any that you buy will help us to buy much needed 
books for the classrooms.  
 
Reading for pleasure is such an important part of your child’s education, developing both reading and writing 
skills. Come and have look and see if there are books that grab your child’s interest. Teachers will be on hand 
to give some advice if needed or why not have a look at the “LoveReading4kids” website, before the Book 
Fair, where you can find recommendation, reviews and extracts of books for children. 
 
Book fair will be held from 3pm each day in the library. Please come to reception, where we will direct you.  
 
We hope to see you there!  
 
Many thanks for your support, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Claire Newman  
Reading Leader 
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